
Three Rivers Feasibility Study 
 

Integrated Feasibility Report and 
Environmental Assessment 

Public Meeting—April 17, 2017 
 

Your comments are very important in the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) process. Please let 

us know your thoughts, concerns, and suggestions about the Tentatively Selected Plan or the 

environmental impacts assessed during the study.  
  

I have the following comment(s) on the Three Rivers Feasibility Study and/or the Integrated Feasibility 

Report and Environmental Assessment (EA).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name 

Address 

 

Phone Number (optional) 

Email Address (optional) 

 

Comments and questions regarding the information provided during this meeting may be placed in the 

comment box tonight or be directed to Craig Hilburn, Environmental Lead, USACE, Regional Planning 

and Environmental Center, Environmental Compliance Branch, PO Box 867, Little Rock, AR 72203-0867 

or via email at 3Rivers@usace.army.mil. Comments should be submitted by April 30, 2017. 

Little Rock District 
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